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Good morning friends and neighbors, 

As some of you might have noticed, our road paving contractor has started working on a variety of 

Borough streets which need resurfacing.  Please follow the directions on the notice that you may 

receive.  It has been said: The inconvenience is temporary; the repair is permanent. 

Our governing body, in conjunction with several local veterans, is currently working towards 

establishing an Old Tappan Veteran’s Committee. The committee will be tasked with assisting local 

resident Veterans who have previously or actively served our nation honorably and are deserving of 

respect and access to services, support, information, and assistance. More information will be 

forthcoming soon.  

The final finishing touches are being completed on the two “New Concepts for Living“ homes which 

are located at the corner of Old Tappan Road and Washington Avenue. What has turned out to be 

two attractive homes will soon be occupied by adults challenged by developmental disabilities. 

Skilled care for the residents will be provided round the clock. Check out their website 

(www.NCFL.net) for complete information.   

So far, grant applications for 2023 have been submitted totaling $456,045.00.  Applications, such as: 

Spotted Lanternfly program, golf course improvements, stormwater management, traffic 

enforcement, etc. have already been awarded totaling $117,000. 

Please peruse the fliers accompanying my message for information regarding town updates, senior 

information and happenings all around town. 

Enjoy the rest of your summer. 

Sincerely, 

.   

Mayor  

Borough of Old Tappan 


